
Project staff are finalizing the schedule and designs for the sewer pipe repair. Construction activities are 
anticipated to resume in late April and continue through June. Site restoration and cleanup will continue through 
July. A more detailed schedule will be distributed in the coming weeks. 

What to expect during the pipe repair work 

Most of the repair work will be done underground, as we will be using a construction method that tunnels through 
the existing sewer pipe to install a new pipe in its place. This method to repair pipe will help minimize impacts to 
the neighborhood. This method is also quieter, faster, requires less equipment, and has fewer traffic impacts than 
open excavation would.  

You can expect the following: 

• Four pits will be needed to tunnel the new pipe through the existing pipe.

• There is one section of pipe near Brown Road that requires open excavation work to remove and replace it.
Any access impacts or detours will be provided before work starts.

• North Shore Drive will remain closed to westbound traffic during this work. Drivers should continue to follow
the posted detour.

Reminder: Please take extra care when driving through the construction zone. Thanks again for your continued 
patience. 




